
  

Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Inc. 
Beta Delta Zeta Chapter 

 

P.O. Box 41882 
Philadelphia, PA 19101 

 
 

January 2, 2018 

Dear Student, 

Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Inc., Beta Delta Zeta Chapter, the Philadelphia Graduate Chapter, is pleased to 
announce that we are currently accepting applications for the Beta Delta Zeta Scholarship. This award is 
designated specifically for High School Seniors attending a Philadelphia public, private, charter, or parochial 
school. The scholarship will be awarded in the amount of $1,500. 

 
We strongly encourage you to apply and ask that you adhere to the following criteria: 

 
v Matriculating as freshman in the upcoming fall term 
v 2.5 cumulative grade point average (GPA) on a 4.0 scale 
v Fully completed Scholarship application form 
v Three (3) original letters of reference (from someone who personally knows your character) 
v Latest (official) transcript 
v Personal Statement/Essay 
v Resume 

 
The complete application package must be postmarked by March 31, 2018. Candidates should be 
available for an interview, if requested. Award recipient decisions will be made in May and only 
recipients will receive notification of awards. Recipients must be present to receive the scholarship 
at the designated time and place.   Failure to attend will automatically forfeit the award. 

 
Please feel free to contact me at 267-738-8398 or bdzscholarships@gmail.com for additional 
information. Thank you for your interest in the Beta Delta Zeta Scholarship and best wishes as you 
continue to achieve academic success. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Diane Wilson, Second Vice President Scholarship 
Committee Chairperson 

 
cc: Valerie G.C. Villines, President 
Enclosures: Scholarship Application 

 
 
 


